
 

Dear Supporter, 

This year, the Shadow Mountain Marching Matadors have been selected as the official ambassador for 

the state of Arizona, representing the USS Arizona in Hawaii at the 75th Anniversary Pearl Harbor 

Memorial Parade on December 7, 2016.  Each of the eight battleships moored in Pearl Harbor at the 

time of the attack will be presented by an outstanding high school band from the state that bears its 

name, and we were the sole band selected from Arizona!  In addition to performing at all football games 

and school rallies, our band participates in various competitions across the state of Arizona in Marching, 

Concert, and Jazz Band.  With practice and Summer Band Camp, this is a year-round commitment. 

We are offering a sponsorship opportunity to benefit your business and our band.  In exchange for your 

tax- deductible donation of $250.00, we will include your name on our Show T-Shirts & our Booster Web 

Page.  For donations of $500 or more, not only will you be listed on our T-shirts and Booster Web Page, 

but you will also be listed in all of our concert programs and on a banner that will be displayed at every 

home football game and concert.  The T-Shirts are worn throughout the Marching Season as the 

informal uniforms during hot weather, in the stands after performances, at competitions and after other 

performance throughout the year.  They were worn when the band marched in the Fiesta Bowl Parade 

this year and they will be worn during our trip to Pearl Harbor.  So, you can see that there would be lots 

of exposure for your business, while supporting our students in this amazing music education program!   

Budgets within the Paradise Valley Unified School District have experienced cuts, and only with the 

support of local businesses such as yours, in addition to parent support, can our students continue to 

participate in these worthwhile endeavors.  Your generous donation will help with the various costs in 

running the band program, such as trip expenses, purchasing and maintaining instruments, costs 

associated with competitions and festivals, student meals at these events, additional instruction, 

learning tools, band camp and student hardship. 

We, at the Shadow Mountain Band Boosters, hope that you will consider donating to this worthy cause.  

We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.  All donations are tax deductible.  Our Federal Tax ID 

Number is 86-0469900.  Please make checks payable to SMHS Band Boosters, PO Box 22031, Phoenix, 

AZ 85028. 

Sincerely,    

Shadow Mountain Band Boosters 



 

 

 

Gold Sponsor (   ) $500 Name on the Show Shirt, Booster Web Page, Sponsor 

Page on all Concert Programs, Banner displayed at all 

home football games.   

Silver Sponsor  (   ) $250  Name on the Show Shirt and Booster Web Page   

Bronze Sponsor (   ) Any Amount Thank you for supporting the Shadow Mountain Band 

Program.  We are a 501(c)(3) non-profit; (Tax ID Number 

860489900).  Donations are tax deductible; see your tax 

specialist for details.   

 

 

Name as it should appear on T-Shirt:_____________________________________________________  

 

Please return this completed form and a check to Shadow 

Mountain Band Boosters and send to:  

Shadow Mountain Band Boosters 

PO Box 22031 

Phoenix, AZ 85028 

Attn: T-Shirt Sponsor 


